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NEW SHOOTING RANGE HOURS

CLOVIS, NM (November 4, 2023) – The City of Clovis is excited to announce a change in
operating hours for the Clovis Wing Shooting Complex and Archery Range to
accommodate the upcoming daylight saving time. Starting this Sunday, November 5,
2023, the facility will be adjusting its hours of operation to ensure our community can
continue to enjoy these outdoor activities safely.

The new operating hours for the Clovis Wing Shooting Complex and Archery Range
will be as follows:

Effective November 5, 2023:
Thursday through Sunday: 10:00 AM to 4:00 PM

The change reflects the adjustment for daylight saving time, allowing our residents and
visitors to make the most of the available daylight during the fall and winter months.
This update will provide ample opportunity for enthusiasts to engage in wing shooting
and archery, and we look forward to welcoming you to our facility.

The Clovis Wing Shooting Complex and Archery Range is committed to offering a safe
and enjoyable experience for all patrons. We encourage everyone to familiarize
themselves with these new hours and plan their visits accordingly.

For additional information or inquiries, please contact the Clovis Wing Shooting Range
and Archery Complex directly at (575) 308-5496 or visit our website at
https://www.cityofclovis.org/clovis-wing-shooting-complex-and-archery-range/

Follow us on social media for the latest updates and announcements:
● Facebook: www.facebook.com/ClovisWingShootingComplex/




